
 

1 February 2018 

 

Shine Corporate Ltd (SHJ)  

FY18 Half Year Results Announcement Date 

 
Shine Corporate Ltd (the Company) wishes to confirm that it will announce the Company’s half year 
financial results for the period ended 31 December 2017 on Wednesday 28 February 2018. 
 
An analyst and investor briefing will be held at 10.30am AEST on Wednesday 28 February 2018 following 
the release of the half year results.  

 
 
 
Annette O’Hara 
Company Secretary  
 
Shine Corporate Ltd 
Level 13, 160 Ann Street 
Brisbane QLD 4000 
Tel: 07 3837 9448 
 
 
 
 


